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April 18, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Information Letter no. 9-2023 

 

Dear Member Federation,  
 
Following the information letters no. 6-2023 from March 9 and 5-2023 from                 
February 26 I would also like to remind you that the Ordinary Congress will be held in 
Krakow on June 24, 2023.  
 
It means that in accordance with article 4.5.2 of the Statutes of the EFC any issues and 
proposals of Member Federations to be discussed at the Congress should  be submitted 
in writing to the General Secretariat at least two months before the opening of the 
Congress. 
 
In order to prepare the Congress properly member federations are kindly requested to 
complete “registration form” and provide to the General Secretariat  by June 1.   
 
If you are unable to attend the Congress personally, please be advised that you have 
the right to ask any fully paid member federation, to accept your proxy. 
 
For your convenience I have attached the “Proxy Form” and “Form” to this letter. 
 
In attachment: 
 

- “Proxy form” 
- “Form” 

              Best regards, 
 
 

   

 

 ……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
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